
Trojan Boosters

September 23, 2024

3:45

Call to Order: 3:45

Members present: Kristi, Janet, Lisa, Jo, Kami

Minutes: Review and approve prior meeting minutes – approved changes by Kristi and
seconded by Kami.

Treasurer's Report: Janet- $11,200.55 total. Funds went out for float candy and mailings and
$180 has come in for membership. The football fund has $750 in donations for Football

safety equipment.

New Business:
● Membership Drive & Booster Wall Update: New board and requests are in to

James. $5,110 in renewals this year. 91 renewals and 13 new members. Kristi will

send reminders to past members as a final reminder for the year.

● Funding Request: Coaches sent a request for the annual HUDL subscription. It had

increased to $2,200 this year. Kristi approved the request at $1500 and Lisa

seconded the motion.

*Coach Buchanan sent a list of requested football gear for the donation fund but

the funds are intended solely for safety equipment. He will resubmit a request

through the boosters for the next meeting.

● Homecoming Lunch: Low turnout for homecoming lunch but will continue the

same amount next year. Cost is approximately $250.

● Social Media: Heather Nelson is passing on the posting duties to Jennifer and Lisa.
Weekly sports emails will come from Janet and/or James.

● Officers: Kami will take over as president next year for Kristi.

Old Business:

● Membership drive additional funding:

New categories on the membership forms and on the website are active. Lisa will meet
with someone to assist with Weebly problems with the donation link.

● Membership appreciation: Invites will go out in early January

● Center Court Update: Bob Wilson has taken on the project with Lisa and it is about
75% finished. Lisa is meeting this week with Mr. Dail to confirm location and figure

out logistics with placement and adjustments.

● Next meeting: October 28th at 3:45 Adjourn: 4:19 p.m.


